
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/5/2016 12:36:39 PM
Subject: Internal Staff Update

Becca – Please add this one too
 
DOE
Governor a month ago you spoke with Secretary Moniz and let him know you expected to see plutonium moved out 
of the state. We received word that Secretary Moniz will announce that it is consulting with the international Atomic 
Energy Agency to develop a process to remove 6 metric tons of non-mox plutonium from SRS Aiken.   This means that 
they are preparing so that when WIPP opens they can move the plutonium to WIPP.  I would not recommend we put 
a statement out unless asked about this as this is a meeting - nothing has been done yet.  Also, part of our suit on 
MOX, while a different grade of plutonium, is that the DOE is not actually moving items out.   We would not want to 
celebrate “discussions” as we have called for action in the lawsuit.  
 
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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